
Ballard Ambulance 
 

As the owner of an ambulance services that is now in it's 56th year, we currently don't see this as
being possible with current technology. Our ambulances are often times running hours & hours at a
time and there is simply no way to stop & charge them in the midst of our emergencies. With such
short notice to comment on this we strongly ask that you exclude EMS providers in Washington
State until a well thought out plan can be devised using input from the EMS providers. We have all
sorts of rules shoved down our throats and continue to be at reimbursement rates from 15 years ago
so we would also have a difficult, if not impossible, task of moving to EVs.


